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29th November 2023 
 
 
 

Randomised Controlled Trial of Trauma-Informed Schools UK programme- Year 8.  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As a year eight student, your child will be invited to take part in a survey examining 
whether implementing trauma-informed practices in schools benefit young people. 
 
By participating in this study your child will complete an online questionnaire in Term 1 
2023/24 and Term 2 2024/25. The survey questionnaire will ask your child about their 
overall wellbeing, connections to school, friends and community, as well as behaviours 
and general health. Your child will complete the survey questionnaire throughout the 
course of the school day in the upcoming week.  
 
If you have any queries about how the study will be run in class or would like to withdraw 
your child’s participation in this study, please contact a member of staff using 
tisoptout@st-wilfrids.org. If you do wish to withdraw your child from the survey 
questionnaire, please inform school using the email address above by 15:10 on Friday 1st 
December.  
 
For further information on the trial please visit the following link Ipsos MORI report 
(ipsosinteractive.com).  
 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs D Ritchie 
Head of School  
 
 
 


